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Road work on Newell Highway  
at Finley 

Notification letter 
May 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW (Transport) and 
Berrigan Shire Council are working 
together on road surface and safety 
improvements to the Newell Highway 
at Finley. 

What work are we doing?  

We’re carrying out road and safety improvements 
on the Newell Highway (Murray Street) at Finley. 
Work includes: 

• resurfacing the travel lanes between Ulupna 
and Wollamai streets to make a smoother, 
safer road 

• relocating the pedestrian crossing from near 
Pinnuck Street intersection to 50 metres 
further north along Murray Street to improve 
safety. 

When and where we’ll be working 

We’ll be working on a 440-metre section of the 
Newell Highway, between Ulupna and Wollamai 
streets. 

To limit community impacts, Transport’s work will 
be carried out in a mixture of day and night shifts 
from Friday 16 May. Work is expected to take up 
to two weeks, weather permitting.  Berrigan Shire 
Council will carry out work on the new pedestrian 
crossing from early June. This work is expected to 
be complete by late June.  

What will this mean for you? 

A work schedule to reduce impacts on the 
community has been developed following 

community and business consultation in late 
2024.  

 Location of work area 

You may notice: 

• single lane closures and detours in place 

• on-street parking unavailable in the work area 

• reduced speed limits to 40 km/h during work 
hours. 
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New position of pedestrian crossing 

 

Contact us 
For more information, please contact our project 
manager, Alex Kuhnel on 0434 704 663 or email 
alex.kuhnel@transport.nsw.gov.au.  

 

Translating and interpreting service 

If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact 131 450 and  
ask to call us on 0434 704 663. 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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